
WEST VIRGINIA WILDLIFE FEDERATION SPECIAL BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS MEETING 

Summersville, WV 
March 1, 2008 

 
• The West Virginia Wildlife Federation held a special Board of Directors meeting 

during the Archery in the Schools State Tournament.  

• Arthur Mullins was appointed to the vacancy of 2nd Vice-President and will work to 
coordinate WVWF activities at the National Hunting and Fishing Day Event.  
Sportsmen who would like to work this event our urged to contact us through our web 
site at www.wvwf.org.  

• The transfer of our Treasurers duties from long time WVWF past President, Vice-
President, Secretary and Treasurer, Connie White is on schedule. All sportsmen and 
women owe Connie a debt of gratitude for her dedicated service. Our new Treasurer 
is Bob Wines. Bob is well qualified for the position and eagerly working on his new 
assignments. Look for our new address in the next regular Board of Directors meeting 
minutes.   

• The Board of Directors discussed National Hunting and Fishing Day as well as 
manning a booth at the WV Trophy Hunters annual show.  Look for us there.  

• West Virginia Wildlife Federation has a link on our web page to Bass Pro Shop.  The 
Federation will get a 5% commission on all sales that are referred from our site.  So if 
you’re going to make a purchase at Bass Pro Shop, go to our site first and click on 
their link.  We assure you that all commissions received from sales will be used to 
further hunting and fishing activities in WV.  

• Our next regular Board meeting is April 13th and is scheduled at the Stonewall 
Jackson S.P. office.  Stop by and see us.  

 
 


